
 
 
 

Calle Nicasio Gallego, 8-local (28010) Madrid                           www.economistas.es 

 
H.E.António Guterres 
Secretary- General United Nations 
New York, NY 
10017 USA 
 
 

3 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Secretary-General, 
 

I am pleased to confirm that CONSEJO GENERAL DE ECONOMISTAS-SPAIN 
supports the Ten Principles or the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, 
labour, environmental and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our 
commitment to making the UN Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, 
culture and day-to-day operations of Consejo General de Economistas, and to engaging 
in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United 
Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.  
 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is 
the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (CoP) that describes Consejo 
General Economistas´s efforts to implement the Ten Principles. 
 

We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore we include detailed 
description of the efforts and activities carried out by Consejo General de Economistas in 
terms of sustainability, as well as the tools for measuring results in our “statement of non-
financial information” report, specifically on pages 87 et seq.  
 

Consejo General is immersed in this culture and supports the principles of the global 
compact, and we make constantly efforts to integrate the Ten Principles into our business 
strategy, culture and daily operations 
 

 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
President 
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